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              15th January 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

This term the Y5 topic is Saxons and as part of the curriculum we have secured 

the services of Roger Barry who will come into school on Wednesday 13th 

February to teach the children all aspects of Saxon life. 

 

Our pupils will be able to dress up in Saxon clothing, listen to Saxon tales and 

learn to play ‘Talbut’ a Saxon game. The workshops will last all day and the cost 

will be £6.00 per child. If we are fortunate with the weather, some of the 

activities will take place outside. 

 

Please return the permission slip below with your voluntary payment or you may 

pay via Parent Pay by Friday 8th February. If not enough parents contribute for 

this event it may have to be cancelled. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Johnstone          Mr Watkin                 Mrs Groves                  Mrs Walker 

Y5 teachers 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Y5 Saxon day   Wednesday 13th February 

 

I give permission for my child……………………………………………………….. class…………. 

to take part in the Saxon day. 

 

□ I enclose £6.00 / I have paid on Parent Pay. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer 

 

Please return your slip by Friday 8th February 
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